LIVERPOOL  LEARNING PARTNERSHIP
The umbrella organisation whose aim is to see our schools and educational establishments join forces for the betterment of all our young people. 

Some basic facts.

By the end of November 2013, 168 out of 178 schools in Liverpool had signed up to being members of LLP.  Only 2 secondary schools and 8 primary schools had decided not to be part of this all embracing partnership in education. 

It is expected that a large primary school would pay around £1,500 in subscriptions. (The subscription is £3 per pupil) However, they would receive in excess of £5,000 of resources and benefits in kind. Indeed, for each £3 subscription,  they would receive over £16 back in services. Expected income from subscriptions is approximately £170,000 but total funds available to LLP are over £1m.
The Partnership’s targeted support to a small number of primary schools is now well established and support for a vulnerable secondary school is being discussed.  As part of its support programme for schools, LLP is able to co-ordinate tailor made staff secondments, thanks to the co-operation and community approach of its member schools. 

2014 has been designated as the Year of Reading and the Partnership has appointed its own Director of Reading. All reading media will be promoted with iPads being the favoured electronic e-format. As part of the Year of Reading,  all LLP member schools will receive free membership of the National Literacy Trust. 

Following discussions, with the head teacher managerial associations, and in partnership with the LA, the partnership will offer pastoral support for Head teachers, as and when requested. This has been fully supported by Liverpool Governors’ Forum. LLP will also work with the Governor Services Team to co-ordinate placements of Heads and school leaders as school governors.

After some initial teething troubles, the Pupil Data Tracking System has now been rolled out in pilot schools and is working well.  This is free to all LLP schools. The frequency of data input ensures that information to schools is always up to date and this has been positively received by schools. Talks are ongoing with Health partners to include their data so this information is also available to schools.  All data handling complies with legal protocols. 
LLP has funded Toxteth, Granby and Dingle schools’ network to research the effectiveness of local solutions in school support. 

THE INTERNATIONAL FESTIVAL FOR BUSINESS 2014-02-11

Recognising the significance of this festival, LLP is leading the way in helping to ensure that Liverpool school pupils have an awareness and understanding of IFB 2014.   LLP is working  with Liverpool Vision to find ways to encourage LLP member schools to engage at many levels with the Festival: -

IFB young Executives.

There will be opportunities for our Y9 and Y12 pupils to represent and promote our city to visitors and to welcome and assist IFB delegates.

IFB Young Reporters and Photographers

There will be an opportunity for pupils from Y6 and above to compete to 

There is free entry for all LLP member schools’ pupils to the IFB Mayoral Art Competition. Winning entries will be displayed across the city. 

IFB School/business audit and showcase

Schools will be invited to showcase their business links during IFB 2014.

IFB Curriculum activities
Designed to help pupils, regardless of age, find out about IFB 2014 and to raise their awareness through school based activity.

